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38 July, 193

S/S S ALAMMANNAY

Wr refer to lMiddlesbrough letter dated 19th June, 1963
reference PBC/MAM/A-~Z(S) and c.c. Secretary ILondon.

The repairs have been carried out in accordance with the
contents of this letter as shown in our report No. 1892.
*

The Annual Ioad Line Survey has now been carried out
the Certificate endorsed on the 28th July, 1963.

The master stated that the condition concerning the 1ife
boats provisions has been dealt with at Bayonne and a Surveyor
attended Lo 1E. He aliso stated that the other condibion of the
‘Safety Equipment Certificate regarding the defective lead of the
emergency fire pump would be dealt with at the next drydocking.

Yours faithfully,
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